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SB 575 deserves a vote of NO! 

 

A one-size fits all education plan does not support a child with special needs. Parents 

are a child's first teachers and need to be recognized as such. Historical practices 

were caused by the government when it mandated "mainstreaming" students without 

giving any thought to the quality of educational outcome for every child regardless of 

need. 

 

SECTION 17. This 2023 Act being necessary for the immediate preservation of the 

public peace, health and safety, an emergency is declared to exist, and this 2023 Act 

takes effect July 1, 2023. 

Why is this considered an emergency?  Are you declaring SB 575 an emergency so 

the governor or legislature can declare an emergency at any time for any reason? 

This looks like another sneaky way to take away our God-given rights as individuals.  

An emergency is not predetermined! 

 

I ask for a strong NO on SB 575 


